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July 25, 2008

Mr. John Proctor

Southern Cross Contracting Inc.
6000 Deacon Place

Sarasota, Florida 34238

Dear Mr. Proctor:

On behalf of the board of trustees, the staff and the girls of Girls Incorporated,
[ want to thank you for the exceptional work your company rendered during
the renovations to our administrative suite.

Your exemplary customer service started the minute I visited your office area
to make color, material selections. Bernie and Jerry provided me with
guidance in making the selections but also demonstrated the upmost respect
towards me as I made my decisions. This attitude was carried throughout the
process.

Your staff ensured that quality work was being completed by the sub-
contractors in a safe/secure environment. They took extra precautions in our
building due to the fact that it was full of young girls while the work was
being completed. Once again, they demonstrated that they cared, that we
were more than just a customer to them.

I am very pleased with the final product completed in a timely manner. The
transformation will make a significant difference to us as we work each day in
the area. We are extremely proud of our renovations and would not hesitate to
provide Southern Cross with our highest recommendation.

Please feel free to contact me at (941) 366-6646 or at
stephania @ girlsincsrqg.org if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely, ﬁ

Stephania Feltz
Executive Director
Girls Inc. of Sarasota County
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